
This is a message from Norton Elementary School for Friday, December 14th  

If you have Christmas ornaments and decorations that you no longer need, we would love to 

have them for a Christmas sale next week.  Students will have the opportunity to purchase 

items ranging from 25 cents to $2.00 on Thursday, December 20th.  

Money raised will be used to purchase “Baskets of Love”.  Baskets of Love is a partnership 

between Outflow Ministry and International Needs Canada.  Donations help two families.  A 

basket full of games and crafts is provided for a local family and a second basket full of 

sporting goods is sent to a needy community across the globe.  

If you would like to donate items please send them in to the school by  Wednesday, December 

19th  

 

Our concert will be held on Wednesday, December 19th at 9:00 and 11:00.  We want to remind 

everyone attending to please not wear any strong scented products.  Also, with changes to our 

playground, parking is now limited.  We ask that you please park on the paved areas at the 

front of the school and do not drive around the back. 

 

Our snow line has been changed this year.  The new number is 1 855 535-7669 .  We 

encourage parents to listen carefully to the radio stations on mornings that weather is 

questionable.  You can also find information on delays and cancellations on the Anglophone 

South School District website. 

 

And finally, next Friday, December 21st is a full day for students.  Staff return for Professional 

Development on January 7th and 8th.  Students return to school on Wednesday, January 9th.   

 


